The Good Tidings is published as a two-month issue. We hope you will place your copy on the coffee table or
breakfast nook to look at over and over again. Or share it with your friends, family, or co-workers so they can
catch a glimpse of the many offerings of Gables UCC. For up-to-date information about what is happening in
the life of the church, please check the weekly Sunday bulletin, check out our website at www.gablesucc.org,

sign up to receive Laurie’s Lines (a weekly letter from Pastor Laurie filling you in on all the happenings around
the church), or receive occasional tweets from Pastor Laurie by following @laurieslines. To receive Laurie’s
Lines, contact Ron Morgan at RonM@gablesucc.org.
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